
IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT

In modification of the announcement earlier made regarding likely declaration of results
of PCE, IPCE, MAC (PART-I), IRM and ITL & WTO at 5.00 P.M. on 5th February,
2011, it is hereby informed that the results of the above mentioned examinations will no w
be declared on 8th February, 2011 at 10.00 A.M.
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Sr. Deputy Director (Exams.)


